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ROCHESTER, MINNESOTA, 

Work on the Lake Zumbro Dredging Project is scheduled to begin the week of February 25, 2019. 

Work to develop the disposal site was completed late in 2018.  The current phase will include construction 
and installation of the high-density plastic pipe, which will transport the material from the lake to the 
disposal site. 

Construction activity will take place along CSAH 12 (White Bridge Road NE) between Lake Zumbro and 
the disposal site.  The work will take place on the shoulder and ditch.  Watch for pipe delivery and 
construction vehicles. 

The project has a completion date of December 31, 2019. 

JF Brennan Company, Inc of La Crosse WI is the Prime Contractor. 

Motorists are reminded to always drive with caution, slowdown in work zones, and never enter a road 
blocked with barriers or cone 
 
For additional information contact Olmsted County Public Works at 507-328-7060.  
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